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Sharon High School: Upcoming Closure of Track & Football Field  

Notice Date: April 5, 2021 
 
Sharon High School Community: 
 
In the coming weeks Consigli Construction will be moving to their next phase of construction 
which includes beginning work at the Sharon High School track & football field.  This work 
will require that these areas are closed to public use/access.  The phased closing of this area 
is as detailed below: 
 

• April 26th – Erosion Control will be installed (no impact to field use) 

• May 3rd – We will begin temp fencing surrounding the perimeter of the existing 
fencing (no impact to field use. Once the fencing is installed there will only be field 
access from the Ames Court side of the site) 

• May 17th – Site work will start, track and field will be off limits to all staff/ student/ 
public, gates will be locked 

 
The project team would also like to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued 
support throughout this project. 
 
For the latest on Sharon High School construction please visit the project’s website at 
https://www.shsbuilding.com/ 
 
Best Regards, 

Matthew Gulino 
Matthew Gulino 
Associate | Owner’s Project Manager 
PMA Consultants 
mgulino@pmaconsultants.com 
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